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 Objection

Comments We have lived in Loxwood for over 40 years and the country lane which passes the proposed site has 
become increasingly busy and the edges and surface regularly damaged by constant use. It has 
become a cut through route to Horsham, Crawley and Gatwick from all the towns and villages to the 
west. Any increase in traffic, especially heavy commercial vehicles, would be totally unacceptable, 
exacerbating the damage and creating a serious danger to existing road users (vehicles, cyclists, 
pedestrians and equestrian riders). 
We have enjoyed the beauty and tranquillity of the woodland which would be devastated by the 
introduction of such an intense commercial use of the land. The natural habitat, environment and 
wildlife would be destroyed for ever. Such a change of use is totally contrary to all rural policies and 
the objectives of maintaining, preserving and enhancing the natural landscape and environment.
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